Chris O'Brien

From: Tony Zelano <tonyzelano@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:39 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Cc: carol O'Donnell

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17
"support”

"Support H7225, Article 3, Section 17

Tony Zelano
37 Pleasant View Ave
Greenville RI 02828



